
Dear Eloise  
  
Nurses working in this area of health have reviewed the invitation to submit additional 
information to inform the above health technology appraisal.  They have indicated that there is 
no further information to submit at this stage of the appraisal on behalf of the Royal College of 
Nursing. 
  
Thank you for the opportunity to submit evidence information.  We look forward to 
participating in the next stage of the appraisal.  
  
Please acknowledge receipt.   
  
Regards 
  
xxxxxxxxxxxxx 
  
xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx 
xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx 
xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx 
20 Cavendish Square 
London 
W1G 0RN 
  
Tel: xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx 
Fax: xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx 
xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx
  
The Professional Nursing Department works with RCN members and other 
stakeholders to develop excellence in nursing practice, influence policy and promote 
the science and art of nursing.
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